
 

Sustainability Committee 

Charge: 

The Sustainability Committee serves in an advisory capacity to the District Strategic Planning & Budget 
Council on energy conservation and sustainability issues, including Board Policies and Administrative 
Procedures that support the District’s Sustainability Commitment, which includes energy use reduction 
and conservation of natural resources. The Sustainability Committee considers the following: (formerly 
Work Group) was appointed by the Chancellor’s Extended Cabinet in December 2015 and charged with 
developing:  
 

 Sustainability Implementation 
 Engagement of sStudents, fFaculty, sStaff & the cCommunity 
 Communications for strategy and talking points 
 Board Policy and Administrative Procedure for Energy Conservation 
 Technical glossary (behavioral goals) 
 Discussions on sustainability progress and make recommendations as appropriate 
 Discussions for Progress on Sustainability projects 
 Energy use reports 
 Development of recommendations and implementation strategies 

 

Membership: 
 

 Senior Director, Districtwide Facilities (Chair) 
 Vice Chancellor, Business Services 
 Vice President, Administrative Services, Grossmont College 
 Vice President, Administrative Services, Cuyamaca College 
 Director, District/Campus Facilities, Operations and Maintenance, Grossmont College 
 Director, District/Campus Facilities, Operations and Maintenance, Cuyamaca College 
 Director, Human Resources 
 Director of Public Safety  
 Communication and Public Information Director 
 Sustainability Specialist  
 Prop V Program Manager 
 Academic Senate representative, Grossmont College 
 Academic Senate representative, Cuyamaca College 
 Student representative, Grossmont College 
 Student representative, Cuyamaca College 
 Classified Staff representative, Grossmont College 
 Classified Staff representative, Cuyamaca College 
 Classified Staff representative, District Services 
 FGCC representatives 
 Grant Projects representative 
 Additional members as recommended by Chancellor’s Cabinet 

 


